
 

 

 

 

 

MANDATORY WATER RESTRICTIONS NOTICE 

 

Due to continuing drought conditions the Town is escalating the voluntary water restrictions to 

mandatory water restrictions, effective immediately.  Our groundwater levels and lake water levels 

have been declining steadily.  Due to these conditions, it has become necessary to reduce our water 

consumption by restricting outside water use. 

This is a town-wide restriction that applies to town water system customers. 

Restricted activities include:  

 All nonessential water use 

 No watering of residential landscape areas (lawns or gardens) 
 No washing of vehicles 
 No washing down paved surfaces 
 No filling of swimming pools 
 Fire department training involving water use 

 Watering of Town properties 
 

Due to continuing drought conditions, our fire hydrant flushing program has been canceled for the 

remainder of the year.  

This mandatory water restriction notice will remain in effect until further notice.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Brennan, Water & Sewer Superintendent     October 4, 2016  
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